
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Questions, contact Paula Creamer 863.583.3641 or creamerp@chaptershealth.org 

 

FREE Estate Planning Seminar – Lakeland, Auburndale, Sebring 

presented by Chapters Health Foundation in support of Good Shepherd Hospice  

 

Presented by Chapters Health Foundation in support of Good Shepherd Hospice, these FREE seminars will be a 

panel discussion with subject matter experts in the fields of law, wealth management and accounting/taxes. 

Participants will enjoy refreshments, giveaways and have the opportunity to ask questions about estate planning, 

wills, trusts and tax laws. Seating is limited; to register for any presentation, call 863-583-3129. 

 

Date Location Time Presenters 

Tuesday, 

March 12, 

2019 

Good Shepherd Hospice 

Forsythe Hospice House 

105 Arneson Ave., Auburndale 

1:30 pm to 

3:00 pm 

 

Jim Joiner, Law Office of James T. Joiner, PA 

Eric Greenhow, Allen & Company of Florida 

Jeff Scarbrough, Farnsworth & Mullins, CPAs 

Tuesday, 

March 19, 

2019 

Good Shepherd Hospice 

Lakeland Hospice House 

3450 Lakeland Hills Blvd. 

1:30 pm to 

3:00 pm 

Natalie Wilson, Family Elder Law 

Laura Hawley, Allen & Company of Florida 

Virginia Harris, Certified Public Accountant 

Thursday, 

March 21, 

2019 

Good Shepherd Hospice 

Somers Hospice House 

1110 Hammock Rd., Sebring 

1:30 pm to 

3:00 pm 

Jason Penrod, Family Elder Law 

Philip W. Statler, Statler Financial Services, Inc. 

C. Mark Cox, Wicks, Brown, Williams & Co. CPAs, LLC 

 

About Chapters Health Foundation and Good Shepherd Hospice: 

Established in 2018, Chapters Health Foundation (CHF) conducts a wide variety of fundraising activities 

throughout the communities we serve.  Such activities are based on the unique giving capacities and opportunities 

found within each of those communities.  The activities consider the interest of the communities and the 

composition of the donor population. The Chapters Health Foundation fundraising initiatives help underwrite 

funding short falls for programs such as bereavement, children’s grief camp, and veterans programming. 

 

Good Shepherd Hospice has been here for you since 1979 offering quality, compassionate hospice care to everyone 

in Polk, Highlands and Hardee counties. The mission of Good Shepherd Hospice is to provide quality palliative care 

and relieve the suffering of those in our communities affected by life-limiting illnesses and end-of-life issues, while 

maintaining the highest ethical standards, so all may live as fully and comfortably as possible. As a Not-for-Profit 

Provider, Good Shepherd Hospice will never deny services to anyone due to financial hardship. Patients receive 

services wherever they call home—in a primary residence, assisted living facility, skilled nursing home, hospice 

house or hospital. 

 

 


